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	Garden Wildlife Week – 1st June 2020
	Dream school

	Celebrate this week by exploring nature in your garden this week. Paint or draw flowers your see, plants seeds, build a bug hotel or create a tally of how many different insects you see.
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	We will soon read about Harry’s first impressions of life at Hogwarts – a very special school. Create a model of Hogwarts, or design your own dream school building with labels and explanations.

	Dear Diary,
	Cook and Move

	After learning all the features, keep a diary of what you do over half term. You could add it to a time capsule to remember the unusual time, or write it from the perspective of a character from Harry Potter or another story.
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	Impress Mr O’Brien with your own fitness routines and healthy recipes. 

Will you create an obstacle course in your garden, rustle up a delicious salad or bake a cake for a treat? Share your workouts, recipes and instructions with us! 
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	Year 4 Needs You!
	Reading Challenge 

	There is a challenge over half term for each class, so do your bit!
Bright Bees vs Flourishing Flamingos

Outstanding Owls vs Fearless Foxes

Powerful Pandas vs Respectful Rabbits

Remember to rock slam the adults!
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	Read as many times as you can during the week. Write an alternative ending or review of the books you have read; consider whether you would recommend the book to a friend.
Extreme reading – read a book somewhere unusual! Maybe on the Hogwarts Express, whilst playing Quidditch or in a spell class! 
Take photos and share them with us!



There are more resources available for some of these activities on our Year 3/4 Home Learning pages, Google Classroom and Class Dojo. 
Remember to share photos and videos with school via Twitter by tagging @church_prim and @Y4church_prim. Alternatively, upload your pictures to Google Classroom or Class Dojo.
Year 4 – St. James School for Wizards, Witches and Warriors. 





A massive thank you to all of you for your hard work, enthusiasm with Home Learning during Summer 1. Miss Petty, Mr Wallis and Mr Brownsell are all incredibly proud of you.


As it is half term from 25th May – 7th June, we’ve prepared a holiday menu to keep you busy.


You don’t have to complete all of it, just choose a couple of ideas. Have fun and be creative – we look forward to seeing your amazing projects!











